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October 8, 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Aspen Collaborative Services will be providing services to support learning and well-being for children and youth 
at our school during the year.  Members of the Aspen Collaborative Service School Linked Team will be working 
with the School Based Team (teachers, supports staff and administrative staff) during the year.  The School 
Linked Team may visit classrooms and share ideas with the teacher.   
 
Members of the School Linked Team visiting our school includes: 

• Occupational Therapist 
• Speech Language Pathologist 
• Mental Health Therapist/Psychologist 

 
A member of the School Linked Team will contact you as parent/guardian directly if any follow up is required for 
your child. 
 
For more information on Regional Collaborative Service Delivery, you can visit the following website: 
 
www.education.alberta.ca/admin/supportingstudent/collaboration/rcsd.aspx 
 
If you have any questions regarding the services being provided in the school, please call me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kim Carson, 
Principal 
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